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REQUEST FOR YOUTH APPLICATIONS 
PUBLIC ART SUB-COMMITTEE

The City of Campbell River is inviting interested Youth or Youth Advocates to apply for 
appointment to the City’s Public Art Sub-Committee for the term December 1, 2016 – 
September 30, 2017.

The Public Art Sub-Committee (PASC) advises the Community Services, Recreation and 
Culture Commission on the following:

• effective implementation of the Public Art Policy
• public art planning
• allocation of Municipal funds for public art projects
• selection and placement of all public art works projects driven by public   
 development
• development of a public art selection process, program and collection
• establish a public art program for the City and develop and maintain an inventory  
 of public art

The Public Art Sub-Committee is made up of a diverse collection of individuals to reflect 
the diversity of community interests and includes:

• 2 Artists (recognized as Artists by their peers and active in the community)
• 4 Members that can represent the following: Arts, Culture, Recreation, Business,  
 Heritage, People with
 disabilities, First Nations, Education, Community Advocate and/or Youth

The City has one appointment open for someone who can represent or advocate for 
youth to sit on the Public Art Sub-Committee.

Information and applications are at City Hall or at www.campbellriver.ca

Apply today! Deadline is 4:30 PM, November 2, 2016

Questions? Please contact Michele Sirett, Recreation & Culture Supervisor at 
 250-286-1161 or email michele.sirett@campbellriver.ca

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
OPPORTUNITY FOR INPUT

Official Community Plan Amendment
A Public Hearing will be held in the Council Chambers of City Hall located at 301 St. 
Ann’s Road in Campbell River, B.C. at 6:30 p.m. on November 7th, 2016 to provide an 
opportunity for public input on Bylaw No. 3640, 2016.

What is the purpose of Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw No. 3640, 2016?
To complete minor amendments to the Sustainable Official Community Plan Bylaw 
3475, 2012; to align the Sustainable Official Community Plan (SOCP) and Zoning Bylaw; 
and to revise some policies to clarify the interpretation of the SOCP. 

Where can I view a copy of the bylaw?
View a copy of the proposed Bylaw at City Hall in the Community Planning & 
Development Services Department between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., 
Monday to Friday from October 28, 2016 to November 7, 2016.

How can I provide comments?
You are able to speak at the Public Hearing or share a written submission for Council 
consideration. Written comments can submitted in advance at City Hall in the 
Community Planning & Development Services Department, to be received no later than 
4 p.m. on November 7, 2016. Register at the Public Hearing or in advance by calling 
250-286-5700.

Please note that legal considerations prevent Council from receiving any 
representations or submissions after the close of the Public Hearing

For more information, please contact the City of Campbell River Community Planning & 
Development Services Department at 250-286-5726 or Kevin Brooks at 250-286-5748.

The seasons, they are a changing! 
You can help reduce the chance of flooding by keeping leaves, snow and other debris from blocking catch basins 
near your home. More than 3,300 catch basins let stormwater flow off the streets in our community – any help 
keeping them clear is appreciated. For more information, contact Dogwood Operations Centre at 250-286-4033. 


